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STATE OF

COLORADO Ebert - DNR, Jared <jared.ebert@state.co.us>

Bent Co State Pit, M-2021-005, Adequacy Review No. 3

Bent Admin <bent.admin@bentcounty.net> Thu, Oct 21, 2021 at 11:43 AM
To: "Ebert - DNR, Jared" <jared.ebert@state.co.us>

And the attachments that | meant to include, but clicked send. | do need to finish the revisions needed on the Godfrey Pit
mining plan. City of Las Animas letter also attached.

Thanks again,

Calvin

From: Bent Admin <bent.admin@bentcounty.net>

Sent: Thursday, October 21, 2021 11:35 AM

To: 'Ebert - DNR, Jared' <jared.ebert@state.co.us>

Subject: RE: Bent Co State Pit, M-2021-005, Adequacy Review No. 3

Hi Jared,

| received letters from Mr. Spady (Bent Co State Pit) and from the Godfreys (Godfrey Pit) today. The November 1
deadline is fast approaching. May | request a 30 day extension to the decision so that | may complete the revisions and
have enough time to mail them to you?

Thank you,

Calvin

Calvin Feik

Bent County|Administrator
PO Box 350

Las Animas, CO 81054
bent.admin@bentcounty.net

719-456-2223

This transmission may contain information that is privileged, confidential and/or exempt from disclosure under law. If you are not the intended
recipient, any disclosure, copying, distribution or use of the information in this message, including any reliance thereon by you or any other third
person, is prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please immediately contact the sender and destroy this message in both electronic
and any hard copy formats. Thank you.
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From: Ebert - DNR, Jared <jared.ebert@state.co.us>
Sent: Wednesday, September 29, 2021 2:03 PM
To: Bent Admin <bent.admin@bentcounty.net>

[Quoted text hidden]

[Quoted text hidden]
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October 20, 2021

Bent County

Attn: Calvin Feik

P.O. Box 350

Las Animas, CO 81054

Dear Mr. Feik:

In regards to the proposed Bent Co State Pit to be located across from my property on County Road 10, |
am aware of the proposed gravel pit project. | do not have any concerns, comments, or objections to the
proposed Bent Co State Pit.

Michael Spady
14265 East Hwy 50
Las Animas, CO 81054



October 19, 2021

Bent County

Attn: Calvin Feik

P.O. Box 350

Las Animas, CO 81054

Dear Mr. Feik:

Regarding the proposed new gravel pit to be located on our property, we are requesting that the gravel
pit access road being developed NOT be reclaimed when the gravel pit is depleted. Our desire is to
retain the access road for our use in the future,

Since_rely,

Garre‘é/pc?%r{mar Godfrec% &\‘/

9 County Road
Las Animas, CO 810



CITY OF LAS ANIMAS

532 Carson Avenue City Clerk & Treasurer (719) 456-0422
P.O. Box 468 Director of Public Works (719) 456-2571
Las Amimas, Colorado 81054 Municipal Utlities (719) 456-1621

Fax No. (719) 456-1210

September 30, 2021

Calvin Feik

Bent County Administrator
P.O. Box 350

Las Animas, CO 81054

Dear Mr. Feik:

In regards to the letter we received dated September 20, 2021 on the proposed
development of Godfrey Gravel Pit, the City of Las Animas is aware of proposed
operation and have no comments or objections.

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

oy [ epred

Ken Wagner
City of Las Animas
Director of Public Works
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